
 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the matter of Missouri Gas Energy’s ) 
Increasing Rates for Gas Service Provided )  Case No. GR-2006-0422 
To Customers in the Company’s Missouri ) 
Service Area     ) 
 

STAFF’S CORRECETION TO STAFF’S BRIEF  
 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and 

respectfully submits as follows:  

1. On February 15, 2007, Staff filed its Brief in this case.   

2. On page 22, Staff stated as follows:   

c.  What is the appropriate rate design for the Large Volume Service Class? 
 
 Staff recommends the current rate structure for the LVS-Sales and Transportation be 

continued (Exhibit 105, Ross Direct, p. 1, lines 26-27).   

 3.  This statement is incorrect.  Staff recommends that the appropriate rate design for the 

Large Volume Service Class is that found in the Partial Nonunanimous Stipulation and 

Agreement filed on December 8, 2006 and approved by the Commission on December 28, 2006 

in the Commission’s Order Approving Stipulation and Agreement.  Staff hereby amends its Brief 

accordingly.  

 WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully submits Staff’s Correction to Staff’s Brief and 

requests the Commission to issue a Report and Order in this case consistent with Staff’s 

positions.      
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Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Robert V. Franson   
Robert V. Franson  
Senior Counsel   

 Missouri Bar No. 34643 
 
       Attorney for the Staff of the  
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-6651 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       robert.franson@psc.mo.gov 
 
 

Certificate of Service 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 
facsimile, or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 15th day of February 2007.  
 

/s/ Robert V. Franson   


